
 
 

 

 

INFORMATION ABOUT OPPORTUNITY CLASSES AND SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOLS 

NSW public schools offer a range of opportunities for gifted and talented students 

including opportunity classes and selective high schools. 

Opportunity classes and selective high schools form part of the NSW Department of Education's 
commitment to identify and provide a range of opportunities for gifted and talented students in 
NSW.  

Selective high school and opportunity class placement is most appropriate for those students 
classified as having very high to extremely high academic merit. 

Please access the web address below for further information if you are considering a placement 
for your child in the near future. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes  
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